

TEST 2

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

1. A. peaceful B. pleasure C. sleepy D. cheap
2. A. exciting B. quiet C. wide D. terrible
3. A. crowded B. interested C. bored D. polluted
4. A. shops B. theatres C. streets D. parks
5. A. narrow B. crowd C. now D. about

II. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentences.

1. You _____ make a lot of noise in the museum.
A. mustn't B. must C. should D. do
2. How _____ sugar do you need for your tea, Mum?
A. any B. some C. much D. many
3. _____ the second turning on the right and then go straight.
A. Cross B. Get C. Turn D. Take
4. He has _____ money in his bag.
A. a few B. any C. some D. many
5. Do you have _____ cats and dogs?
A. some B. any C. a D. an
6. There are _____ boys in the classroom now.
A. much B. many C. an D. a little
7. My neighbourhood is very _____ because everything is near my house.
A. convenient B. exciting C. comfortable D. inconvenient
8. _____ learn on-line during the Covid 19 time, Mum? - Good idea!
A. Let's B. Why don't C. Shall we D. Could you
9. Living in the city is _____ convenient than living in the countryside.
A. a lot B. much C. many D. more
10. - Is there a supermarket in your neighbourhood? - _____.
A. No, it isn't. The supermarket is near my house. B. Ye. There is one not far from my house.
C. There is a supermarket in my neighbourhood. D. The supermarket is opposite the park.

III. Choose the word which best fits each gap.

Newquay is small town (1) _____ the Atlantic coast in the south of England. It has got great beaches and is the (2) _____ place to surf in the UK.

In Newquay, there are lots of other things to do as (3) _____ as surfing. If you like water sports, you can go kayaking, water-skiing or coasteering. Coasteering is different because it is rock climbing, jumping into the sea and swimming in the same activity, but you (4) _____ always go with a special instructor. If you like animals you can also visit the Blue Reef Aquarium and (5) _____ a lot of different fish and even sharks. You can also go (6) _____ on the beach or visit Newquay Zoo. Come and see for yourself.

1. A. in B. on C. at D. to
2. A. good B. better C. best D. goodest
3. A. well B. much C. soon D. far
4. A. shall B. may C. could D. should
5. A. see B. like C. get D. look
6. A. horse ride B. horse riding C. riding horse D. ride horse

IV. Read the passage. Then answer the questions.

Victoria Falls is one of the Seven Natural Wonders of the world. It is the largest waterfall in the world. It is 1.7 kilometers wide and 108 meters high. Victoria Falls is located on the border between Zambia and Zimbabwe, and travelers can access the falls through either Livingstone, Zambia or Victoria Falls, Zimbabwe. The Zambezi River, which originates in northern Zambia, serves as the fall's water source.

Victoria Falls was discovered by the Scottish explorer Dr. David Livingstone in 1855. He named the falls after Queen Victoria. The locals called the falls Mosi-oa-Tunya meaning "the smoke that thunders". Long before you even see the waterfalls you can hear the roaring of the water!

The months of June and July are probably the best time to view the falls. The water levels are still high enough to showcase the splendor of the falls, but the amount of water is less creating less spray and more visibility of the falls.

1. Where is Victoria Falls? _____
2. How high is the falls? _____
3. Is Victoria Falls the world's highest waterfall? _____
4. What is the other name for Victoria Falls? _____
5. Who discovered the falls? _____
6. 6. When is the best time to visit the falls? _____

7. V. Rewrite the sentence so that it contains the word in capitals.

1. How about playing volleyball for a change? (SHALL)

2. Do you want to go for lunch now? (WOULD)

3. Can you tell me the way to the nearest post office? (HOW)

4. The first question in the test was easier than the second one. (DIFFICULT)

5. I expected my exam results to be better. (THAN)

6. The bookstore is at the side of the grocery store. (NEXT)

7. Dave doesn't earn as much money as his wife. (MORE)
